
Monday, January 31, 2011 – 10:30 PM 
 
A large and potentially severe winter weather syste m will impact the 
Barnegat/Ocean Township area Monday night into Wedn esday night. This large 
scale winter storm will bring snow, sleet, freezing  rain and just plain rain 
to the Barnegat/Ocean area over the next two days. The greatest threat 
associated with this storm will be the possibility of hazardous ice 
conditions that could occur on Tuesday, especially during the morning and 
evening hours. 
 
Snow will start to fall in the area by midnight ton ight with a inch or two of 
accumulation possible by daybreak. The snow will th en change to sleet and 
freezing rain Tuesday morning. It should then chang e to just plain rain by 
lunchtime on Tuesday. It should rain occasionally d uring the afternoon hours 
on Tuesday with a change to a wintry mix Tuesday ev ening and night. 
Temperatures on Wednesday should be well above free zing so it should just 
rain on Wednesday. The rain might switch back to sn ow Wednesday evening  
before the storm moves out of the area Wednesday ni ght. Little or no snow 
accumulation is expected Wednesday evening. 
 
The Tuesday morning commute will be hazardous. Snow  and ice will make travel 
difficult. In addition, travel Tuesday evening and night might also be 
tricky, especially in the western part of the Towns hips.  
 
Regardless of the type of winter weather that will affect the area, the 
Townships are ready to deploy their snow crews in r esponse to weather 
conditions. The municipal snow fleet is prepared an d fully operational  
in Barnegat and Ocean Townships. Personnel are awar e of the pending weather 
conditions and are ready to report to duty when cal led. Barnegat and Ocean 
Townships are ready for the approaching winter stor m. 
 
Dave 

 


